
Dates for the Diary … 
Wednesday 14th May – Multiplication check meeting for parents (YR4) – Specific emails 
about this have also been sent to relevant inboxes 
Friday 16th May – Open the Book 
Wednesday 21st May – Dance Club Performance (Parents welcome) 
Friday 23rd May – last day before half term holiday Tuesday 17th June – 
Newcastle Cathedral Year 4 leavers service 
Tuesday 1st July – Sports Day 
Tuesday 8th July – Transition Day (all year 4 children will go to visit Middle School and 
the other children will move up to their new classes. Extra visits to classes will be arranged 
for children who need it. 

 

  

 Friday 16th May 2025  
Dear Parents, 
What another lovely week we have had! Today the children have enjoyed some time in 
the sunshine in between all of their hard work. We are fast approaching half term again, 
one more week in school until the holidays (26th – 30th May).  
 

 

 

 

PE KIT REMINDER 
 

We had one or children who didn’t have 
their PE kit in school today and if this is 

the case it then becomes difficult to 
comply with health and safety 

legislation. 
 

Please ensure that your child brings their 
kit to school every Monday and then 

brings it back home on a Friday. 
Unfortunately they will be unable to join 

in PE if they don’t have their kit. 
 

 

 
Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the 
Multiplication Check Meeting with Mrs Robinson this 
week. You should have the information form the 
meeting in your inbox if not. 
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Transition  
 

Tuesday 8th July – all children will visit their middle schools and also on this date, the other children  
in school will move up to their new classes for the morning. If there are any children who need 
further visits then we will arrange these on a day or days that are appropriate. 

 
 
 

 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 


